
Friday 5th March 2021 

Highlights from the Deputy Head’s desk… 

My highlight this week has most definitely been our World Book Day 

live broadcasting channel. It was a real day of celebrating reading 

and ‘diversity,’ which was this year’s theme. It was a definite first for 

combining face-to-face and remote learning experiences all day 

long! The children enjoyed taking part in a general knowledge book 

quiz, written and hosted by Year 2; a ‘Guess the Quote’ quiz written 

by Year 1; musical stories shared by Reception and Mrs Slater;      

Mrs Pearson, Mrs Brown and Mrs McCormack sharing stories        

(Mrs McCormack’s being a real spine tingler); Mr Moss sharing some 

animal inspired storytelling and Mrs Humphriss being the compere. 

In amongst the live broadcasting, the children made potato              

storybook characters and took part in lots of story making crafts. 

Amazing!  

On Thursday the whole school celebrated World Book Day     

together with costumes, quizzes, live reading sessions and    

potato book characters! 

On March 2nd, we celebrated Dr Seuss 

Day. Dr Seuss' strange ideas and wacky 

stories appeal to everyone from children to 

adults, and are still remembered, shared 

and enjoyed to this day. Did you know he 

wrote the story 'Green Eggs and Ham' after 

his publisher bet that he couldn't 

write a book using just 50           

different words! 

‘You can find magic wherever you 

look. Sit back and relax, all you 

need is a book!’ - Dr Seuss. 

 

 

Warwickshire School Health and 
Wellbeing Service newsletter is 
packed with: 

• Resources for making healthy lifestyle choices.  

• ‘Family fun’ wellbeing activities.  

• Public health campaign materials for National 
Eating Disorder Awareness Week, No Smoking Day, 
Stop CSE Awareness Day, World Sleep Day and 
World Oral Health Day.  

• Information about the Change Makers healthy 
lifestyles services available.  

• Support with emotions about the return to 
school, as well as general support available for 
mental health.  

• COVID-19 latest info.  

• How to access support from school nursing. 
Follow this link for further information: 

http://www.compass-uk.org/wshwbs-newsletter-
march-2021/  

REMEMBER: 

Monday 8th March - children 

return to school.  

PLEASE CHECK YOUR 

EMAILS FOR DETAILS ON 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP 

ARRANGEMENTS 

Friday 19th March -            

Red Nose Day 

The school calendar is also 

available on the school        

website. 

 

Bring £1 per guess to school next week 

to enter! 

Share the Love
FOSP Fundraiser

Guess the correct number of tubes of 

love hearts in the jar to win them 

all to share with your family and 

friends.

£1 per guess                                                  
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